
W264DG STA-SILENT REQUEST 

 FM translator station W264DG, Islip, New York (Facility ID No. 144440) (“W264DG”) 
has been silent since November 28, 2022 due to technical issues with its transmitter.  A 10-day 
notice inadvertently was not filed.  Licensee anticipates that W264DG will be off-air for more 
than 30 days, and therefore respectfully requests Special Temporary Authority to remain silent 
while it works to repair the equipment. 


